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NHS Volunteer Responders – the large-scale flexible programme launched during COVID-19 – has entered a new phase.

Operating across health and the voluntary, community and social enterprise sector, volunteers will assist in emergencies and help to reduce pressure and improve the patient experience. 

New services will be developed in 2023. 

Valuable services will return with the first ones being Check In and Chat and Check In and Chat Plus. This volunteer support reduces isolation and supports good mental health.


					Six GP practices in Essex will be taken over by a private provider under 15-year APMS contracts worth a total of £91m.















